Archived: Monday, August 10, 2020 3:09:52 PM

From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov

Sent: Monday, August 10, 2020 12:50:33 PM

To: agenda comments; Mark Apolinar Subject: [EXTERNAL] Agenda Comments

Sensitivity: Normal

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Comment on Agenda Items

Date & Time: 08/10/2020 12:50 pm

Response #: 609 Submitter ID: 38161

IP address: 209.210.133.50 Time to complete: 7 min., 13 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only

Page 1

- 1. Paul Hegerberg
- 2. Shoreline
- 3. (o) Meridian Park
- 4. virago85@aol.com
- **5.** 08/10/2020
- 6. Update on City Council Goal #5, Action Step #7 Siting a Shelter/Navigation Center in North King County to Serve Homeless Single Adults
- **7.** Dear council.

Regarding: Update on City Council Goal #5, Action Step #7 - Siting a Shelter/Navigation Center in North King County to Serve Homeless Single Adults

I respectfully submit that this is a poor location. Many high School students within 1 mile of Shorewood must walk to school, including past this area on the way to and from the school. Adding in this homeless shelter that will be in addition to the already existing methadone distribution center, make for an increasingly unsafe environment. Especially for young girls and boys to have walk through and fend for themselves in an area that has become increasingly hostile and unsafe. This is the wrong direction for the city to be going in any way, in my opinion, but to put the site so close to the school is poor judgement. While there is no school right now planned for the fall, in the long run, there will be classes again (I hope and presume).

Thank you,

Paul Hegerberg

8. (o) Oppose

Thank you,

City of Shoreline

This is an automated message generated by the Vision Content Management System™. Please do not reply directly to this email.